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Hi Steve and Mike!
 
I’m hoping you can help me out with a permit on this one. The owner would like to improve the
envelope of the building by replacing a prominent (currently boarded) window prior to seeking his
permits for rehabbing the whole thing. It seemed like this was a finite and reasonable request and
I’m running it by you to see if you’d be willing to issue a building permit for that 1 aspect of work, as
we do occasionally with roof permits on these cases.
 
Thanks for considering this, let me know your thoughts, Marcia
 

Marcia Moermond
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